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Draft Cabinet response to recommendations of the Scrutiny Committee

The document sets out the draft response of the Cabinet Member to recommendations made by the Scrutiny Committee on 01 February 2023 concerning the report on Implementing the Covered Market ‘Masterplan’. The Cabinet is asked to amend and agree a formal response as appropriate. 

	Recommendation
	Agree? 
	Comment

	1. That the Council considers the provision of gender-neutral lavatories in its plans for when the public lavatories at the Market are improved.
	Yes
	The next stage of the project, subject to Cabinet approval, will require working up detailed designs for all elements of the “Masterplan” proposals. The public toilet location, configuration, layout and design will need to be addressed, and that will include a decision around how best to approach different genders, as well as other protected characteristics. With input from stakeholders and the public, a design decision will need to be taken, which balances all interests, conforms to statutory requirements, and achieves the most accessible and inclusive outcome.










